

Upper-school site: Stanley Avenue Wembley, Middlesex HA0 4JE

Lower-school site: Ealing Road Wembley, Middlesex HA0 4PW

Tel: 020 8902 2038 Fax: 020 8900 1236 Email: office@alperton.brent.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Gerard McKenna BSc(Hons) NPQH

www.alperton.brent.sch.uk

5th May 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## **RE: Level 2 Course (GCSE Science programme)**

The students currently enrolled on our Level 2 GCSE Science programme have completed their one year course. We are delighted by the commitment of our students and look forward to celebrating their results on **20th August 2020** when the results will be published.

Students will **continue to attend their lessons online** and access teacher guidance to support their learning and exam skills development until the **10th July 2020**.

If your son/daughter is studying for GCSE Maths or English he/she will be set revision and exam practice materials by his/her subject teachers which can be completed independently over the next two months.

All students have begun attending the compulsory Alperton Community School **Transition Programme** which began on the **28th April 2020** via our online teaching platforms. Students must join this compulsory programme using the following **Google Classroom Code: f2ycbuc** 

Please be advised that all our Level 3 courses require students to achieve Grade 4 or above in their Maths, English and Science GCSEs alongside any subject-specific entry criteria which are listed on our website.

If your son/daughter wishes to apply to a college he/she should use this time to research the course they wish to pursue, which can be done virtually using the Unifrog tool. Students can visit college websites to gain more information about the colleges and their entry requirements.

In line with our safeguarding policy, students will be expected to hand in their **School ID cards and lanyards** when the school re-opens, we will be in touch with more details about this when appropriate.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Ms Bailey at her email address p.bailey@alperton.brent.sch.uk

We would like to take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter all the very best with their results and their future plans.

Yours sincerely

Ms S. Zaraat Head of Sixth Form













